
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        HUMAN RESOURCES BOARD 

     CITY OF CHICAGO 

 

 

 
N O T I C E 

 
 
 
THE JUNE MEETING OF THE HUMAN RESOURCES BOARD HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 
 
 
I HEREBY CERTIFY THAT THE ABOVE WAS POSTED ON THE 11th FLOOR IN CITY 
HALL ON JUNE 3, 2025. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kelly Stepto-Royston 
KELLY STEPTO-ROYSTON 
ASSISTANT COMMISSIONER 
 
 
 


